
The Redwood Rainbow 
 

 
 

 

 
This week we will be reading the story “What the Ladybird Heard” 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3OMicAl4IHw  
 

 
 

 
 

Notices 
Please can you ensure your child has a named spare set of clothes in school? Now 

the weather is improving, the children will be more likely to access water play 

outside, so a spare set of clothes is always useful for any spillages. 

Theme   A Bug’s Life! 
  

Week Beginning 16th May 2022 

  

School Value of the Month! 
May – Trust 

Who will earn a certificate on Friday for demonstrating our value of the month? 

Challenge of the week! 
Our story this week is set on a farm. 

 
With your family at home, can you make the noises of different farmyard 

animals and see if they can guess which animals they are? 
How many can you guess correctly from noises your family make? 

 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3OMicAl4IHw

